City of Hebron Estates
December 7, 2004
N =t Mayor Clark, Commissioners Tucker, Muir, Forshee, Clerk Hurst, Attorney Edison, Pioneer News,
Ofticer Wilson and 9 guests.

Minutes: Motion to approve the minutes for November 2, 2004 by Comm. Forshee and seconded by Comm.
Tucker; Motion Passed 3/0.

Budget: Clerk Hurst stated hat we purchase chairs, tables and microwave. Motion was made to pay bills by
Comm. Tucker and seconded by Comm. Muir; Motion Passed 3/0.

Old Business: Mayor Clark introduced Officer Wilson as the new enforcement officer for the city. Officer
Wilson gave a quick bio of his credentials and answered questions from the residents. Officer Wilson stated
that if someone had a major emergency they still needed fo contact 911. He would just be additional support

and a point contact for the city. He stated that he would not just work the traditional 8-4 but would work
_different hours. He stated that speed violators would be a quick fix however vandalism is a crime of
portunity. He stated that he would give updates to the council about the issues and concerns that have
appen and would welcome the support of residents if they have any tips or concerns about suspicious
activity. Clerk Hurst made copies of his credentials for the residents viewing.

Mayor Clark gave an update on the Johnson wood pile. He stated that Atty Edison sent a letter and that he
will have 10 days to comply however, due to the rain that may be why he hasn’t move the pile.

Mayor Clark also gave an update on the dumpsters. Atty Edison stated that the city was going to send out a
letter to all business asking that they must give the okay in order for the city to remove their Bullitt County
Sanitation dumpster.

Comm. Muir stated that she had not had a chance to check into the mailboxes on East Hebron Lane due to
some health concerns. Mayor Clark stated that it was okay.

New Business: Comm. Muir asked that the city conduct an audit from June 04,2004until —Dec 31, 2004
because her name was on the signing card of the accounts with the city. Mayor Clark stated that it would
not be a problem because the city was in an audit currently.

Comm. Tucker asked about the removal of the additional pole in the city’s lot. Clerk Hurst stated that she
left a message for Mike Roby (builder) to remove the pole. Comm. Forshee stated that it may belong to the e
Phone Company or LGE.

Mayor Clark asked Clerk Hurst where we stand with the receipts for the garbage pick-up for the bond
reimbursements. Clerk Hurst stated that we are ready to go however, a resident spoke up and stated that he
did not turn in his receipt. Mayor Clark asked Clerk Hurst to hold off on sending the information to Atty
Edison until we get his receipt.

Comm. Tucker led a discussion on the safe for the office. Atty Edison stated that he tried to check with the
company he had used however, they were out of business. Mayor Clark stated that he would check into.

Mayor Clark also stated that he checked with North Bullitt ROTC and they can and will be able to do the
presenting of our nation’s colors.

Mayor Clark closed the meeting with a presentation of a cake to Comm. Muir for her dedication on the
council.

Motion was made to adjourn by Comm. Muir and seconded Comm. Tucker; passed 3/0.



